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Notes from the Principal…. 
October 5, 2023

Curriculum Night!
Mark your calendars for Thursday, October 19th for MES Curriculum 
Night, 6-7 PM
Students and parents will visit classrooms to get a first hand look at our 
new reading program, CKLA, math programs and other work students 
have been working on this fall.  This will be an Open House format so 
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October 2023 

DATES TO  
REMEMBER

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 6 
NO SCHOOL TEACHER 

WORKSHOP DAY 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 9 
HOLIDAY - INDIGENOUS 

PEOPLE DAY

THURSDAY, OCT 19 
CURRICULUM NIGHT  

6-7 PM  

Education is the 
most powerful 

weapon which you 
can use to change 
the world - Nelson 

Mandela
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families may visit multiple classrooms if you have more than 
one child here at MES.  We can’t wait to show you the 
learning that happens here at MES.

Dates to Note:
October 6th;  NO SCHOOL for students, teacher workshop
October 9th;  NO SCHOOL;  Indigenous People’s Day
October 17th: MES PTCO Meeting in the MES Library
October 19th;  MES Curriculum Night    6-7 PM

Celebratory Snacks…. 
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Things to think 
about…….

Cooler weather is arriving, 
please send children with 
a jacket! 

Morning bell is 7:50 am 
and last bell is 8:00 am 
after which children are 
considered tardy. If a child 
needs school breakfast, 
please arrive by 7:40 am. 

Lunches and breakfasts 
are free to all. Milk only is 
.50 
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Message from Maranacook Education Foundation (MEF) - As we 
begin another school year, MEF would like you to be aware of the 
following program that we sponsor. The Foundation believes, and we’re 
sure that many in the  community agree, that we have excellent employees in 
our school district who provide outstanding educational and support services to 
the students we serve. In an effort to show appreciation for their service, we 
created a process to recognize employees each month. Recipients for 
this recognition are randomly selected from employees nominated for their 
excellent efforts by fellow staff, parents, students and community members. 
Each recipient receives a small honorarium and most importantly, the public 
recognition they so richly deserve. Those nominated can be teachers, 
administrators, coaches and support staff who work in every department in the 
district. Please use this link to complete the nomination form if you would like to 
make your admired employee a candidate for this recognition.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdoYdNDrYn3_AY28GUhh57AksdalwkoKUMbyLm3-Sv_h7mX4Q/viewform

